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IPCN PUBLIC MEETING
Wednesday 12 December

Copy of speech and additional notes: Mrs R Morris

I wish to thank you good people and wonder if you have personally visited Magenta Shores? To the best of my
knowledge the Department of Planning and Environment gave approval for this development site unseen.

The Development is not in keeping with the current ambience of the green space at Magenta.
Avre trees going to be planted to camouflage the ugliness of the block from the 18th green?
Can we be assured that this sort of development is never repeated again?

Despite the Developers claims at the Public meeting Magenta Shores was never intended to be a retirement
village. It was designed as an upmarket golf resort and residential estate

The development is an ugly block on the landscape that should never have been approved.

And lastly | sincerely hope that this meeting has not been convened simply to placate present owners who are
affected by this visual pollution.





